
   

 

 
 

SPOKANE AIRPORT BOARD 

CIPP SEWER REHABILITATION, Re-Bid, PROJECT #19-40-1947 

INVITATION TO BIDS 

The Spokane Airport Board invites you to bid on the CIPP Sewer Rehabilitation, Re-Bid, Project # 
19-40-1947. The Scope of work includes but is not limited to: Trenchless rehabilitation of 
approximately 810 feet of 8-inch sanitary sewer pipe, including bypass pumping, temporary 
traffic control, manhole modifications, Cure-In-Place-Pipe (CIPP) installation, associated CCTV 
inspection, pavement patching, and various other site improvements. 

Contract Documents, photos and video of existing piping are available at 
www.siaplanroom.com. 

Sealed bids will be received by the Spokane Airport Board at the Spokane International Airport, 
9000 West Airport Drive, Suite 204, Spokane, Washington 99224, no later than Friday, April 12, 
2019 at 2:00 PM. It shall be the duty of each Bidder to submit his/her bid on or before the hour 
and date specified. Bids will be opened and publicly read aloud at the designated time. Any bids 
received after the time for opening cannot, and will not be considered. 

Submit project questions to mmerin@spokaneairports.net no later than Tuesday, April 09, 2019 
at 2:30 PM. Answers will be provided no later than Wednesday, April 10, 2019 at 4:00 PM. For 
general questions, please contact Margaret Merin at (509) 455-6404. 

A Contract according to the Bidding Documents and Addendums (if applicable) shall be signed 
prior to work commencing. 

The Spokane Airport Board reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive any informality, 
to accept any alternate bids, and to make such award that it deems to be in the best interest of 
the Airport. The Spokane International Airport is an Equal Opportunity Employer and 
encourages Disadvantaged Business Enterprises and Small Businesses to participate in the 
competitive bidding process.  

 


